NOTE FOR THE FILE
cc Mr. Addison

TIMING OF PUBLICATION OF PUBLIC EXPENDITURE WHITE PAPER

The Chief Secretary's Office rang to check whether we have objections
to the possible publication dates of 19 or 20 January mentioned

in Jill Rutter's letter of 11 December. I responded that we

saw no major problems. If anything, §3§ might prefer 20 January

as being a non-Questions day, but this was not critical. The
Treasury will come forward in the next few days with a precise

proposal on timing.
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PAUL GRAY

6 January 1988
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